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November	23,	2018	

BOCCE	NEWS	
By	Barbara	Orlando	
	
The	Awards	Dinner	was	held	on	Saturday,	November	3rd	at	the	Clubhouse.	1st	and	2nd	Place	Teams	were	
recognized	for	their	wins	with	a	ceremony	and	presentation	of	certificates	and	prize	money	by	President	
Marion	Logie	and	Acting	Tournament	Director,	David	Cook.		The	evening	was	enjoyed	by	all	attending	
with	great	food,	awards,	door	prizes	and	dancing.		It	was	quite	a	celebration	culminating	an	entire	year	
of	tournaments	and	bocce	fun.		Everyone	is	looking	forward	to	2019	for	more	exciting	upsets	playing	
bocce.	So	many	great	players	and	teams	just	waiting	to	take	on	new	challenges.	



Work	on	the	courts	was	completed	on	Friday,	November	16th	and	the	courts	now	are	open	and	can	be	
used	by	everyone.		What	a	job	it	was	removing	all	the	old	carpet	and	boards.		Heavenly	Green	did	an	
outstanding	job	and	fairly	quickly.		Thanks	again	for	everyone	who	helped	to	make	this	a	reality.		Get	out	
and	roll	some	balls!!!!	
	
Election	results	are	in	and	the	bocce	club	has	a	new	board.		A	record	number	of	members	turned	out	on	
November	12th	to	cast	their	ballots.		The	2018	board	of	directors	met	the	following	day	and	these	
elected	candidates	were	selected	for	the	following	positions	for	2019.	
President:	Barbara	Orlando				 Vice	President:	Wayne	Weiler	 Secretary	(Acting):	Marion	Logie	
Membership:	Jeanne-Anne	Whitacre	 Social	Co-Chairs:	Gail	Leslie	&	Leona	McCaskey	
Tournament:	Tony	Orlando	 Webmaster:	David	Cook	 Publicity:	Open	 	 	
Associates:	Marcy	Boyles	&	Dave	Gordon	
Finishing	with	1-year	left	of	their	term:		
Treasurer:	Evonne	Cook								Court	Manager:	Paul	Andersen						Bash:	Gerri	McCoid	
	
A	big	“thank	you”	to	all	the	members	who	attended	and	cast	their	votes.	
	
	
	


